

### JCSC NEWSLETTER January 2009

WOW! Can you believe it's 2009 already? They say time flies when you're having fun, and looking back over the last year of JCSC, I guess that's true! We've had some wonderful events, and shared a lot of fun as we've gotten started our club and gotten to know each other. And the fun will only continue in 2009. We've got some fun events planned for the coming year. REMEMBER: to continue to participate, you have to get those dues in! If you haven't paid your dues yet, please send them to Thom Buckley at the dealership.

#### **HOLIDAY PARTY**

We ended the year with a Holiday party on December 16<sup>th</sup>. About 55 people attended, and we had a wonderful time. Thom had the dealership decorated in a very festive way. There was a drawing for some nice gifts, and at the end of the evening the beautiful centerpieces were also given away via a drawing.

I don't know how many people realize that over the last year, Spencer Katalin has donated all the name badges for every member. At the party, the JCSC gave Spencer Jaguar pen with a steel braided shaft as a gift. Spencer, we certainly appreciate your generosity! The name badges are beautiful!

The generosity of the entire club was evident in the food drive for Care and Share. We filled up a Jaguar Sportwagon full! The food is much appreciated by Care and Share and all their clients along the front range. Thank you to everyone for participating in the food drive.





#### FOR SALE

Renee Davidson is selling her black on black 2002 XKR 100 convertible. It has only 21,000 miles, and has 8 years left on the transferable warranty. You can see pictures of it at the dealership, or of course call Renee at 719-392-2080.

### **JANUARY MEETING**

Don't forget, the January meeting is a bar-b-que and potluck, starting at 6 pm on January 20<sup>th</sup>. It will be upstairs in the service reception area; the grill will be in the wash bay. There will be a demo on paint care. If you haven't sent your RSVP yet, please do so immediately to Larenda Hershey, contact info on last page.

## SAVE THE DATE! FEBRUARY MEETING

The February meeting will be February 17th at ReinCARnation Auto. The address is 3630 N. Stone in Colorado Springs. Jim Verhey and his wife, owners, will be serving light hors d'oeuvres, so RSVP is required by February 11<sup>th</sup>. Please let Larenda Hershey know if you intend to attend. Contact info is on the last page of the newsletter.

There are various events planned outside of the meetings, those will be outlined in greater detail in the next newsletter.

We hope to see everyone at the January meeting and potluck. Everyone, have a wonderful 2009!

# JAGUAR CLUB OF SOUTHERN COLORADO GENERAL INFORMATION

# **List of Officers**

President Roy Winton <a href="mailto:rwinton547@aol.com">rwinton547@aol.com</a>

Vice President Gary Kerkow gkerkow\_711@msn.com

Secretary Kelly Nothstein kelly@teamnothstein.com

Treasurer Carolyn McCaul N/A

Membership Chairman Thom Buckley <a href="mailto:thomb@rednoland.com">thomb@rednoland.com</a>

Newsletter Editor Larenda Hershey <a href="mailto:dpljhershey@msn.com">dpljhershey@msn.com</a>

Chief Judge Rob Van Westenberg <u>rvanwest@rvanwest.com</u>

Events Committee Thom Buckley <a href="mailto:thomb@rednoland.com">thomb@rednoland.com</a>

Larenda Hershey

Gary Kerkow

Gary Kerkow

dpljhershey@msn.com
gkerkow\_711@msn.com

Don Yowell d.yowell@att.net

Meeting Date: 3<sup>rd</sup> Tuesday of Every Month

Meeting Place: Jaguar Land Rover Colorado Springs

565 Automotive Drive Colorado Springs, CO

Meeting Time: 7 p.m. (Unless otherwise noted)